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Homicide - Update

Eau Claire Police are investigating a homicide that occurred near the intersection of Bergen Avenue and
Bellevue Avenue on September 17, 2022. The victim of the homicide has been identified as Christopher
Conner DOB: 07/22/1983. Conner was a resident of Altoona, WI.

Eau Claire Police Detectives continue to interview possible witnesses and review surveillance video. This is an
ongoing investigation and we will release further details when available.

If you have information pertaining to this incident please contact the Eau Claire Police Department at
715-839-4972. You also may be eligible for a reward by reporting the information through Crime Stoppers at
715-874-TIPS or www.eauclairecountycrimestoppers.org. You can remain anonymous.

The Eau Claire Police Department extends condolences to the Conner family and friends.
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